

FLORISSANT POLICE DEPARTMENT

A tradition of *service*, a legacy of *excellence* Timothy J. Lowery, Chief of Police

NEWSLETTER / PRESS RELEASE

Office of the Chief of Police, Timothy J. Lowery

Contact: P.O. Craig DeHart (314) 830-6042 or (314) 315-2039

cdehart@florissantmo.com

For Immediate Release: 12/5/2016

Florissant Police issue Summons of Joy



FLORISSANT, MO- The second annual Summons of Joy campaign kicked off today at the Florissant Police Department. Churches in the Florissant area donated \$6,200 to this program which gives Officers with the Florissant Police Department the opportunity to give out 62 \$100 Target gift cards to individuals/families that are in need this holiday season. This program helps the Police Department build positive relationships with the community that we serve. The gift cards will be handed out randomly to unsuspecting recipients over the next three weeks. Officers who had the opportunity to hand out these Summonses of Joy last year received many different kinds of reactions including hugs, tears of joy, disbelief, and many handshakes. "We are happy to once again team up with our local churches and help others this Holiday season. I am humbled at the amount of generosity of those who donated to this program," said Chief Lowery.